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13th April 2017 
 
 
Email:  
 
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI/17/03/35. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Having viewed on your website the procedure for suppliers to request information 
on existing contracts, may we kindly request the following information from South 
East Coast Ambulance Service : 
 
• Your current EPR solution requirement/ strategy 
 
Currently in the process of rollout following pilot. 
 
• Your existing ePR provider 
 
Kainos 
 
• Date of your current provider’s contract to expire 
 
2020 
 
• Expected route for procurement, e.g. which tender service will be used 
 
The tender process is now complete. 
• Appropriate contact within SECAMB to engage with suppliers specific to ePR 
 
Procurement@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
I hope you find this information useful. 
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If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact 
Caroline Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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